
You may have seen you in your papers for Monday’s O&S meeting that under Agenda 7, the Leader 
is suggesting that members of the committee consider how Members wish to be involved in 2020 
Vision work going forward.  As this is rather an open ended question the Leader thought it might 
help focus the discussion if he set out some questions you may like to give some thought to prior to 
the meeting.  
 
So with the chair’s agreement I am circulating the questions on his behalf.  
 
1.     Do you feel you have understood all the changes to service delivery that have taken place over 
the last few years and if not what would have helped you find your way? 

2.    Do you have any specific concerns from your experiences of Ubico, CBH or any of the shared 
services that you would want addressed for the future,  in particular regarding the Members role in 
shaping service delivery or getting concerns addressed? 

3.    How would you like Members to be able to influence service delivery in the future? 

4.    What do you think the role of scrutiny should be in monitoring service delivery and performance 
of commissioned services? 

5.    How would you like to be involved as scrutiny members in the 2020 vision project? 
 
Regards 
Rosalind 
 
 


